
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Bothal Primary School  
As we enter the last half term, we have a number of events happening which we wanted to 
give you as much advance notice of as possible.  Further details will follow with plans for 
each event nearer the time.  
 
Additional Bank Holiday  

 A reminder that school reopens on Tuesday 7th June.  
 
Transition  
Year 6 Transition will take place on the following dates:  

 6th July - Year 6 transition for those children who will be attending The Dukes 
Secondary School in September.  

 7th July - Year 6 transition for those children who will be attending Ashington 
Academy in September.  

 We also have a small number of children transitioning to other schools, in these cases 
we will organise individual transition dates between school and parents.  

 Mrs Marshall and Mrs Nicholson will be in touch shortly with individual transition 
plans for children on the SEND register or who require additional nurture to support 
successful transition.  

 
Year 2 - Transition to Bothal Upper Site  

 7th July - Year 2 visit to Upper Site.  

 7th July - Year 2 to Year 3 transition parents’ evening 6.00-7.00 (Bothal Upper Site).  

 Mrs Marshall and Mrs Nicholson will be in touch shortly with individual transition 
plans for children on the SEND register or who require additional nurture to support 
successful transition. 

 
All Year Groups - Transition Day  

 7th July - All year groups will transition to their new classes for the day.  
 
Year 6 - Leavers Assemblies - Parents invited to attend  

 19th July 2.00-3.00 
 
Year 6 Leavers Party  

 19th July 5.30-7.00 Bothal Upper 
 
 



Active Sports Week  

 All children will take part in a series of sporting activities week commencing 11th July.  
 
Week Commencing 18th July  

 If you have any washed, pre-loved school jumpers, cardigans or P.E. tops (with the 
school logo on), please can you drop off at the school reception.  

 
Friday 22nd July  

 Non-uniform day.  

 School closes at 1.20 Lower site and 1.30 Upper Site.  

 There will be no PM LL or PM Nursery sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
 

Miss L. Hall  
Executive Headteacher 


